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Good afternoon Laura, 

Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 11 , 2021 2:55 PM 
'lwb@smxblaw.com' 
'jbrew@smxblaw.com' 
Docket 20210008 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/11/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 00880-2021 

Thank you for bringing to our attention that E-filing ID #24905 was not a duplicate filing. Per our earlier 
telephone conversation today, I am confirming that Efiling ID #24905 has been accepted and assigned 
Document No. 00873-2021 in Docket 20210008, with a filing date of 1/8/21. E-filing ID #24904 is still 
reflected as a duplicate of E-filing ID #24903 though. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Clerk's office at Clerk@psc.state.fl.us or 850-413-6770. 

Have a great week ahead! 

Vorotfiy Menasco 
Office of Commission C[erk 
:Jforida 'Puf3[ic Service Commission 
2540 Sfiumard Oak 'B[va. 
Ta[[afiassee, :J[orida 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6770 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public 
disclosure. 
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